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Comments: 

I am a South Dakota resident with strong ties to the Black Hills and the Rochford area. I am very

opposed to the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project because it is a sacred, pristine wildlife area with one

of the best trout fisheries in the state. Wild trout and terrestrial critters call this place home.  Without a Forest

Service Environmental Impact Statement for this project, it would be negligent allowing its continuation. Keep

drilling out of our hills and away from our favorite places. Thank you. 


